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CID Offers $5,000 Reward in Vehicle Vandalism Case  
 
QUANTICO, VA, Mar 5, 2013 – The U.S. Army Criminal Investigation Command, 
commonly referred to as CID, is offering a $5,000 reward to anyone with information 
leading to the identification and successful prosecution of the individual(s) involved in the 
vandalism of numerous vehicles on Fort Drum, New York.  
 
Multiple vehicles, mostly parked on North Lewis Avenue in the Richard Hills Housing Area, 
were vandalized sometime between night of December 14, 2012 and the following 
morning. Additional damage was discovered on several vehicles parked on Middle Lewis 
Avenue and another parked on South Lewis Avenue. 
 
The unknown person(s) slashed and punctured all four tires on the vehicles and may have 
sustained a cut during the commission of the crime. The estimated total value of damage 
to private property is $25,000 to $30,000.  
 
Anyone with information regarding this case should immediately contact the Fort Drum CID 
Office at (315) 772-5417 or call the Fort Drum Military Police Desk at (315) 772-5157.  
Persons can also email the CID Crime Tips at usarmy.belvoir.usacidc.mail.crime-
tips@mail.mil.   
 
Individuals wishing to remain anonymous will be honored to the degree allowable under 
the law and the information will be held in the strictest confidence allowable. 
 
No additional information is being released at this time to protect the integrity of the 
investigation. 
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For more information on Army CID visit www.cid.army.mil 
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